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Dear PACRS members and non-members, 

Thank you to those who have supported PACRS with your membership! 

PACRS has been working on improving water quality and recreation on Petenwell and Castle 
Rock lakes since 2007.  Developing partnerships with County Conservation departments, WI 
DNR and producer led groups in the Wisconsin River Basin has been the foundation of our 
citizens group. 

We are very excited about recently becoming the fiscal agent for a producer led group Farmers 
of the Roche-A-Cri.  This position for PACRS is the first in the state where a citizen group is the 
fiscal agent.  Being fiscal agent does not have a direct increase on PACRS expenses. We firmly 
believe that supporting producer led groups will have a direct impact on water quality.  
Attending a seminar a farmer put it this way, “We aren’t the problem, we are the solution”. 

PACRS (non-profit 501c3) is trying to increase our membership base and are asking for you to 
consider an individual membership or donation to support our efforts. We are providing a direct 
link to our “get involved” page and a QR code for easy access. You may also mail a check to our 
address listed above. 

https://pacrs.org/get-involved 

 

Thank you for your consideration and feel free to contact us with any questions at 
pacrs.info@gmail.com 

Sincerely, 
 
Scott Bordeau 
Scott Bordeau 
President   
PACRS Petenwell And Castle Rock Stewards        


